
Drainage Engineer consultation response – no objection subject to the Environment Agency Comments (yet to be 

received) 

 

Russell Pryce 

Strategic Applications Officer 

Strategic Planning and Regeneration 

 

Plough Lane  
PO Box 4  
Hereford  
HR4 0XH  
01432 260288  

rpryce@herefordshire.gov.uk 

From: Jackson, Martin [mailto:Martin.Jackson@bblivingplaces.com]  

Sent: 15 October 2013 17:41 

To: Pryce, Russell 

Subject: RE: Tesco's - Ross - 132028/F 

 

Russell 

I thank you for your e-mail below and I apologise for not responding earlier. 

I worked with the Environment Agency on this application both in terms of meeting with the proposed developer’s 

agent / designer and with studying the proposals. This allowed for both a consistent approach and a means of 

maximising our expertise and avoided duplication of effort. Therefore there has been a joint approach to this site 

such that my comments are the same as those of the Environment Agency. 

Regards 

Martin Jackson | Bridges, Structures and Flood Risk Manager 

Balfour Beatty Living Places | Unit 3, Thorn Business Park | Rotherwas | Hereford | HR2 6JT 

M| 07816 064 146 

T | To be advised 

F | To be advised 

e| Martin.Jackson@bblivingplaces.com 

www.bblivingplaces.com 


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From: Pryce, Russell [mailto:RPryce@herefordshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 14 October 2013 08:58 

To: Jackson, Martin 

Subject: Tesco's - Ross - 132028/F 

Martin  

 

I still don’t appear to have received your comments on the above planning application submitted in July. 

Please can have your comments by the end of this week at the latest. 

Many thanks 

 

Russell 

Russell Pryce 

Strategic Applications Officer 

 

01432 260288 

rpryce@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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